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From: Jerry 
Sent: 14 November 2022 19:08
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Exmouth new housing proposal

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

I have seen new proposal's for more housing above the Goodmores development. 
I strongly object to more housing as there is no infrastructure so not sustainable. More sites should be 
identified within Exmouth's existing boundaries. 
 
Regards 
Jeremy Timewell 
 


